
Hello Mauchline Community, Friends & Partners,

With our first update of 2025 we would like to wish everyone a 
Happy New Year! We cant wait to share our progress over the 
coming year with five live grant aided projects progressing well 
and plans for our public realm improvements proceeding it will 
be a busy twelve months. We will also be considering 

additional education and training projects, budget 
dependant. Make sure to follow us on social media and 
register for updates via East Ayrshire Council’s StayConnected 
Newsletters, to keep updated on all Mauchline CARS matters.

With the New Year, came new projects! 

We have hit the ground running for 2025 with the establishment 
of an additional two grant aided property repair and 
restoration projects becoming live sites.

You will notice additional scaffolding erected on Earl Grey 
Street and Loudoun Street at these new projects;

Earl Grey Street-

Our applicant at Earl Grey St 
is planning on completing a
full scope of works to their 
property addressing a number
of issues including; chimney
repairs which consist of a full
re-build of the chimney due 
to its condition, repairs to all 
roof coverings, rainwater 
goods and stonework. Lastly 
the property will receive new 
traditional style timber sash &
case windows to replicate 
the window style historically 
documented in the property. 



Loudoun Street-

Down Loudoun Street our

applicants are planning a full

repair and restoration of the 

exiting shopfront. Works are 

planned to include; removal 

and replacement of the 

current grilles, stonework 

repairs and the installation of 

new signage. 

Would you like to Join Mauchline CARS Steering Group? 

A key factor to the successful operation and completion 

of any CARS is the voice and direction of the 

community. Our Mauchline CARS Steering Group 

consists of members of our local community, some of 

whom also support other local groups.

As our project enters a new phase within its journey with 

the commencement of works to grant applicant's 

properties we would like to invite additional members to 

join our group. As a member you are required to attend 

bi-monthly evening MS Teams meetings, during these 

meetings we share an update on the project to date, 

consult with our members on matters currently being 

reviewed and ask our members to share their views and 

feedback on any matters arising.

If you are interested in joining us please email our CARS 

inbox at; CARS@east-ayrshire.gov.uk 

If you would like any further information regarding the 

progress of Mauchline CARS, please do not hesitate to 

contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Darran Littauer-Dolan, Mauchline CARS Project Officer

Website- www.east-ayrshire.gov.uk/mauchlinecars
FB- @mauchlinecars Instagram- @mauchline_cars


